
Dear Sir/Madam I am writing to you regarding the application for a variation to the premises 
licence for The Gallery, 37 Main Street, Tobermory, Isle of Mull, Pa756nu. I am objecting to 

this on the grounds that my residential property neighbours The Gallery and I am concerned 
about noise pollution late at night when I am sleeping. My address is Wee Barra Cottage, 

Main Street, Isle of Mull, Pa756nu. Regards Kathleen Russell 
 


